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•/Daniel E. Orodenker, Executive Director
State of Hawaii Land Use Commission
Department of Business, Economic Development & Tourism
P.O. Box 2359
Honolulu, HI 96804

Leeward Planning Commission
c/o Hawaii County Planning Department
101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3
Hilo, HI 96720

Re: Notice of Assignment of Special Permits,
Land Use Commission Docket No. SP 92-381,
County of Hawaii Special Permit No. 833,
TMKNo. (3) 6-8-001:066 rformerly TMK No. (3) 6-8-001:005 (por.)]

Dear Mr. Orodenker and Leeward Planning Commission,

Please be advised that this firm has been representing West Hawaii Concrete, Inc. 
(“WHC”) in the assignment of the above-captioned Special Permits. This letter is sent to provide 
notice that WHC, which was the Applicant for the Special Permits allowing for quarry operations 
on Tax Map Key No. (3) 6-8-001:066 [formerly TMK No. (3) 6-8-001:005 (por.)] (“Property”), 
assigned the Special Permits and license allowing for quarry operations on the Property to 
Goodfellow Bros. LLC, effective December 31, 2023.

Pursuant to the assignment of Special Permits and license, Goodfellow Bros. LLC 
presently holds the Special Permits and license allowing for quarry operations on the Property. 
Goodfellow Bros. LLC has replaced WHC as the Applicant for the Special Permits, and is 
responsible for complying with the terms and conditions of those Special Permits going forward.

Very truly yours,
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Please be advised that this firm has been representing West Hawaii Concrete, Inc. 
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TMK No. (3) 6-8-001:066 [formerly TMK No. (3) 6-8-001:005 (por.)] 

Dear Mr. Orodenker and Leeward Planning Commission, 

Please be advised that this firm has been representing West Hawaii Concrete, Inc. 
("WHC") in the assignment of the above-captioned Special Permits. This letter is sent to provide 
notice that WHC, which was the Applicant for the Special Permits allowing for quarry operations 
on Tax Map Key No. (3) 6-8-001 :066 [formerly TMK No. (3) 6-8-001 :005 (por.)] ("Property"), 
assigned the Special Permits and license allowing for quarry operations on the Property to 
Goodfellow Bros. LLC, effective December 31, 2023. 

Pursuant to the assignment of Special Permits and license, Goodfellow Bros. LLC 
presently holds the Special Permits and license allowing for quarry operations on the Property. 
Goodfellow Bros. LLC has replaced WHC as the Applicant for the Special Permits, and is 
responsible for complying with the terms and conditions of those Special Permits going forward. 

Very truly yours, 
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